
The Central Consolidated School District Board of Education announces its upcoming Board

Retreat, scheduled for February 28, 2025. The retreat will take place at the Randy J. Manning Board

Room, located at 583 Co Rd 6100, Kirtland, NM 87417, from 8:30 AM to 5:30 PM.

The Board Retreat is open to the public and can be attended in person. For those unable to attend in

person, the retreat will also be available via live stream on the Central Consolidated School

District's YouTube Channel: https://www.youtube.com/c/CentralConsolidatedSchoolDistrict.

The agenda for the retreat includes a variety of important topics, including discussions on the

district's vision and mission, strategic planning, and legislative updates. The board will also be

discussing and taking possible action on priorities.
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